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Case study: Relax 2000 

 

 

Aluminium Profiles for Shades and Shutters 

 

Quick Color Change 
Excellent Finish 

Quality 
Significant Powder 

Saving 
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Objects: Aluminium Profiles & Structures 

Object Sizes:   Height – 1’800 mm 

   Width – 700 mm 

Conveyor Speed: 3.0 m/min 

Scope of Delivery: 

1x Magic Compact EquiFlow (BA03) 

1x Optiflex AS02-14P 

12x OptiGun GA02 Automatic Gun 

2x OptiSelect GM03 Manual Gun 

1x Opti ® 2S 2 Manual Gun 

1x MagicControl CM30 

1x OptiCenter OC02 with US06 Sieve 

1x Classic Open 4 
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Company Profile 
Relax 2000 is a hungarian 
company operates as well as 
on the Slovak market since 
1997. It´s main priority is the 
production and development 
of own profiles and 
components for shading 
technologies and equipments. 
Their products are sold by 
more than 100 companies 
throughout Western and 
Eastern Europe.  

Company Goals 
Until the company decided to 
extend their factory with a 
new producing building, the 
coating was done by job 
coaters. In order to trigger 
them with an own powder 
coating system, they were 
looking for high quality 
solution, with quick color 
change and minimal powder 
loss. 
 

Success with Gema 
With the MagicCompact 
EquiFlow in combination with 
the OptiCenter management, 
Relax 2000 is now able to 
work in three shift with a 
range of 10-15 color change 
day to day. 
Curiosity: 
The company invested in an 
aluminium profile extrusion 
handling system at the same 
time. 
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